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Help protect yourself from Crime 

Hi everyone, a message from your local pro-active police officers. 

With school holidays around the corner and many will be taking advantage of the  
time to maybe driving in and around areas unfamiliar.  Take your time on the roads,  
remembering to take regular stops to rest. 

If you are planning a trip to the alpine areas now that the snow season has extended into October, 
be especially careful on wet or icy roads making sure you prepare well, be patient and travel at the 
appropriate speeds. 

Remembering—SEAT BELTS at all times and SPEED KILLS 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Neighbourhood Watch Week is also celebrated during the school holidays 2nd-8th October, 2017.  
Activities are planned throughout Victoria between these dates. 
Maroondah Neighbourhood Watch Group will be having a pop up stall, giving out show bags and 
crime prevention material. 
 
Day:  Thursday 
Date:  5th October 2017 
Time:  10 am until 2 pm. 
Location: Bunnings Bayswater 183-225 Canterbury Road, Bayswater  
 
If you wish to become part of Neighbourhood Watch or learn more about Neighbourhood Watch go 
to the website 

www.nhw.com.au 
 
Burglary: From the outside of your home consider how difficult would it be to break in.  Are there 
tools lying around that could offer assistance to a would-be thief.  Get to know your neighbours, 
knowing your neighbours is a key element to home safety and security.  If away from your home 
have a neighbour collect your mail, bring in your rubbish bin and keep an eye on your home.  Report 
any suspicious behaviour in your neighbourhood to police at the time on 000. 

For further information on Crime Prevention see the Victoria Police website 

www.police.vic.gov.au 

 

In case of an emergency 000 (triple zero) 

http://www.nhw.com.au/Home
http://www.police.vic.gov.au

